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Wednesday, 26th June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers

Gymnastics After School Club – Beginning Tuesday 10th September 2024


We are pleased to be able to offer all pupils the chance to participate in After School Gymnastics Sessions which will take place in school on Tuesday nights after school.

The sessions will commence on Tuesday 10th September 2024 and will continue until Tuesday 22nd October 2024 between 3.25pm - 4.25pm. Please ensure your child is collected promptly.  If your child attends Playden, they will be collected by Playden staff.  The cost will be £18.00 for the 6 sessions and must be paid for before the sessions commence (any missed lessons will not be refunded).Please refer to our Charging Policy for further details. 

Please note, there will be no after-school club on Tuesday 15th October 2024 due to parents evening. This has been reflected in the price that you are being charged.

The sessions will be delivered by Mezzo Dance Company. In order for there to be a good quality of teaching, numbers will be limited so they will be booked on a ‘first come, first served’ basis.  


After school clubs will be available to book on ParentPay from 4.00pm on Thursday, 27th June 2024.  Please log onto your child’s ParentPay account to enable you to give consent and make payment by for this activity by 12.00 noon on Monday, 15th July 2024.  


[bookmark: _GoBack]Yours sincerely



Ms S M Collins
School Business Director
Executive Head Teacher’s PA
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